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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

January 29, 2019 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC COUNCIL MEETING 

 

Tecumseh Town Council will hold a public meeting on Tuesday, February 12, 2019 from 5:00 p.m. 

to 7:00 p.m. to hear from the Town’s consultant, Dillon Consulting Limited, on the feedback and 

recommendations of the Public Information Centre held September 25, 2018 respecting the 

Lesperance Road Bike Lanes. 

 

The Town has received a number of comments regarding the proposed bike lanes on Lesperance 

Road and these have all been shared with Council. Due to the volume of comments already 

received, we recommend that anyone wishing to share their views on this matter do so in a letter 

to Council, to be delivered to Town Hall, 917 Lesperance Road, Tecumseh, ON N8N 1W9, or 

emailed to info@tecumseh.ca. This will ensure that all opinions on the matter are shared with 

Council in absence of being approved as a delegation or if you are unable to attend. 

 

Anyone wishing to appear as a delegation at this meeting must register with the Clerk’s office at 

519-735-2184 ext. 139 or jalexander@tecumseh.ca prior to Tuesday, February 5, 2019. 

Delegations must provide written notice on the topic to be discussed and their request of 

Council. Delegations have a maximum of 10 minutes and groups must designate a spokesperson, 

as only two speakers will be permitted. The Clerk reserves the right to limit the number of 

delegations and will advise those chosen to speak in advance of the meeting. 
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Project Contact: 

Kirby McArdle, P.Eng. 

Manager Roads & Fleet 

519-735-2184 ext. 144 

kmcardle@tecumseh.ca 
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